
Quick Snapper March 10, 2023

Dear St. James School Community,
Thank you so much for the show of support you have demonstrated in these past few months.
I am absolutely thrilled to have been selected as the new principal of St. James School. I look

forward to coming to work every morning and there is nowhere I would rather be.
I am excited to roll up my sleeves and begin planning for next year. We are all so lucky to be
part of this close-knit community with many good days ahead. I am fortunate to have many
great relationships with members of our school and parish community and I look forward to
getting to know those people I haven’t yet met! Please feel free to reach out to me with any

questions, concerns or ideas you have for our school moving forward.
With great appreciation,

Mrs. Melanie Inzunza
Principal

Register here for the CISKD golf tournament at Tobiano Golf Resort:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBUtwOzr9sXcf_QG8TPsiTRzY166Sl1q0W
cXSszgzbRZFUYg/viewform

April - June Hot Lunch volunteers Sign Up
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-april4#/

Spring Break Cleaning Sign Up
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-spring5#/

Seder Meal Sign Up
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-seder#/

PSG Fundraiser - Devry Spring Flower Fundraiser
https://stjamescatholic.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home

Our “Whale of a Tale Reading Extravaganza” This year the event will take place on
Thursday, April 13! Teams have been made and no additions are possible at this time. Students
have started to read the selected books in their literature circles as well as independently!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBUtwOzr9sXcf_QG8TPsiTRzY166Sl1q0WcXSszgzbRZFUYg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBUtwOzr9sXcf_QG8TPsiTRzY166Sl1q0WcXSszgzbRZFUYg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-april4#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-spring5#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4fada82ca0fa7-seder#/
https://stjamescatholic.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home


Swimming lessons for Grade 2/3 classes will now begin on  Monday April 17 due to
swimming instructor availability. Permission slip & payment must be received by March 17.

Lost and wants to be Found - snow pants, gloves, toques, pants, sweaters, water bottles.
PLEASE browse through the overflowing Lost & Found table & clothes rack. (outside the office)

“A Night at the St. James Saloon”

Tickets are now on sale at the office $25.00 each.

Saturday April 22, 6:30-11:00pm

Thank you for your silent auction donations to help make this night a
success!

Please find attached the Saloon donation letter

Reregistration for 2023/2024
Please return your completed reregistration package by March 17.
Any question please contact the office 250.542.4081

SJ Early Learning Centre
St. James Early Learning Centre has limited full day spaces available for Pro D day care as well as full day
Spring Break. You can expect fun activities and outings to surrounding playgrounds. Snacks and lunches will
need to be supplied by parents.
Spaces are limited and will be given on a first come first served basis. Cost is $45/day.
Please contact Alana, the Early Learning Centre manager at: sjelc@stjamesvernon.com for more information.
*Please note there are several spaces available for the EXTENDED after school care program that runs
out of the Early Learning Centre. (Daily indoor supervision from 3:15-5:30pm for an additional charge).

Uniform Coordinator Needed! Please inquire in the office.

SOS Hours - Participating families are asked to donate 20 volunteer hours - Hours required by May 15
Be sure to email soshours@stjamesvernon.com with your volunteer hours.

Upcoming Events
March 17 - Spirit Day - wear green for St. Patrick’s Day
March 17 - Noon dismissal - Spring Break begins ☘️
April 3 - First Day Back from Spring Break
April 6 - Seder Meal
April 7 - Good Friday - No School
April 10 - Easter Monday - No School
April 17 - Swimming Lessons begin for Grade 2/3

mailto:soshours@stjamesvernon.com

